
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim receives delegation of the Assyrian National Party to
discuss upcoming elections

Head of the National Iraqi Alliance, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, in his office in Baghdad, received

delegation of the National Assyrian Party and discussed the latest political situation and the

upcoming electoral entitlement Sunday 25/2/2018

His eminence expressed his optimism towards the upcoming elections, indicated that it will

shift Iraq from instability to stability.

His eminence stressed that the upcoming elections are crucial and not less important than the

2005 conducted elections. His eminence stressed the importance of competing on the basis of

electoral programs and staying away from toppling others, and is pleased seeing participation

of components of Iraq in the majority of electoral lists and in all levels.


